
 

For Local 8 Members at Seattle Housing Authority 
August 12, 2024 

   

Bargaining Team Election 
 
Please help elect our Union Bargaining Team for upcoming contract 
negotiations!  Deadline to submit your response is 4pm on Wednesday, August 
14th.  Vote here. 
  
Thank you — your participation keeps the Union strong! 
 
 
Questions, Comments, Concerns, or Ideas? Contact Your OPEIU 
Local 8 Union Representative, Valarie Peaphon, 
at Valarie@opeiu8.org. 
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